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WATER CORPORATION — NON-STANDARD SERVICE AGREEMENTS 

113. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the minister representing the Minister for Water: 
I refer to a review conducted by the Water Corporation of customer accounts that have resulted in the identification 
of a number of properties that need a non-standard service agreement.  
(1) When was this review conduct and has it been finalised? 

(2) If the review has been finalised, will it be made public; and, if so, when? 

(3) What triggered the review? 
(4) How many customers who need to sign a non-standard service agreement were identified in the review? 

(5) What is the government doing in response to this report? 

Hon ALANNAH MacTIERNAN replied: 
I thank the member for the question. The following information has been provided by the Minister for Water.  

The Water Corporation is unable to answer these questions within the time frame given. The Minister for Water will 
endeavour to answer it by the next sitting week. 
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